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Canning Campaign Has Ended for 2020
Dear Currency Exchange Owner/Store Manager:

The canning campaign for this year has officially ended. Please have each store total up the monies collected and send the checks/money orders to us (or your corporate office if they are going to send in one bulk envelope). 
Our address remains the same as in previous years:

Back 2 School Illinois 

3959 N. Lincoln Ave.

Chicago, IL 60613
If you have any questions, you can email us at info@B2SI.org or call 847.268.3550
Please note, if you wish to continue collecting beyond the 9/15 date that is certainly great with us but we do ask you still send in the funds you’ve collected to date. We need to process those to apply for the $100,000 Western Union Foundation matching grant!
As always, we thank you for all you to do on behalf of B2SI and the children of Illinois. 
B2SI Board of Directors
9/16/20

